ALCTS
Interest Group Petition for Renewal

Instructions: This form is being sent to your committee because your Interest group is up for renewal. Please fill out this form to the best of your ability. For questions about this form please contact the ALCTS O&B Chair (www.ala.org/alcts/mgrps/cmtes/ats-by) by ALA Midwinter. Petitions are due by the start of ALA Midwinter. Please return via email to the ALCTS O&B Chair. The O&B Committee may return to the IG representatives with questions and clarifications of what is detailed below before ALA Annual meeting. Questions? Contact Dale Swensen, IG Coordinator, swensend@law.byu.edu.
Current Name
CMS Collection Development Librarians of Academic Libraries Interest Group
Current Statement of Purpose
To provide a forum for discussion of issues in collection development and collection management by academic and research libraries. The forum will act as an information network through discussions at the Midwinter Meetings and Annual Conferences of the American Library Association.

Contact Information
Current Chair:
James Galbraith
Head of Collection Development
University Libraries
Binghamton, NY 13902-6012607-777 4912
jgalbrai@binghamton.edu
http://libcal.binghamton.edu/appointment/42185

Supporters
Jim Galbraith (Chair): jgalbrai@binghamton.edu
Ann Roll (Previous Chair): aroll@fullerton.edu
Carolyn Morris: morrisc@bibliolabs.com
Jill Dixon: jdixon@binghamton.edu
Michael A. Arthur: maarthur@ua.edu
Ana Guimaraes: aguimar1@kennesaw.edu
Julia M. Gelfand: jgelfand@uci.edu
Beth Bernhardt: brbernha@uncg.edu
Stephanie Hess: shess@binghamton.edu
Mark Smith: msmith@alfred.edu
Recent Meetings Schedule
The CMS Collection Development Librarians of Academic Libraries Interest Group meeting regularly at ALA Midwinter and Annual. Traditionally, meetings have been on Saturday afternoon, usually from 3-4. In addition, officers of the IG (usually the Chair and Chair-Elect) meet throughout the year to plan for the meetings at ALA. Meetings at ALA are have recently been program-based, usually involving a panel discussion, an audience-wide discussion of the topic, followed by program planning. Data on the program attendance is included below.
Activities Summary
In recent years, the IG meetings have been program-based with audience discussion after the program. This approach, combined with timely topics and good speakers, has been productive. Attendance has been strong at the programs and the conversations have been lively. Most recently the topics and attendance at the meeting have been:
2018-2019: 

Annual: Program, “Changing Collection Development Models: Staffing, Structure, and Sustainability” Attendance, 80.
Midwinter: Program, “The State of Streaming Video in Academic Libraries” Attendance, 101.
2017-2018: 
Annual: Program, “Open Education Resources (OER): Where Libraries Are and Where We are Going” Attendance, 200.
Midwinter: Program, “Collaborating Ebooks Collections: Lessons Learned and Best Practices” Attendance, 39.
2016-2017: MW, No report, Annual, 20

2015-2016: MW, 35, Annual, 45

2014-2015: MW, No report, Annual, 79
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